

Currie's Current News

Sept. 18/15

Currie Website: http://currie.sd38.bc.ca

Message from Admin...

The second week of the school year has come to an end, and we are already in the middle of September. We hope students have settled into their new classes and we look forward to an exciting first term at General Currie. We are happy to welcome back Ms. Espenant and Ms. Meraw, who were on leave last year, and to welcome Mr. Hall as our new resource teacher. A complete staff list will be posted on our website AND our website will be getting a new look very soon. Please check our site for ongoing updates and announcements.

Sincerely, Mrs. Monger and Ms. Rooney

PARKING LOT CONCERNS!

Our parking lots are designated for staff only. We have limited spots for staff members. Please do not park along driveways or in any area that is not a designated spot. Congestion in the parking lot in the morning, at lunchtime and after school is very unsafe for the children. Parents are encouraged to walk to and from school with their children.



IF YOUR CHILD IS LATE OR ABSENT . . .

If your child will be late or absent for any reason please remember to call our **Early Warning number 604-668-6441.** Remember this system is in place for your child's safety and the number is available to call at any time.

Tuesday morning Breakfast Club will be starting again soon! Please watch/listen for an announcement about our starting date. Remember - 8 a.m. on Tuesdays!



Thank you Terra Nova Save-On Foods!

Meet the Teacher BBQ Night...

Our Meet the Teacher BBQ on Thursday, September 17th, was a great success! Thank you to all our wonderful parent volunteers; we cannot hold special events like this without you. It was wonderful to see so many families enjoying the evening together. Thanks to all who attended and thanks to Jason from M & M Meats for grilling the food.

NEXT PAC MEETING:

Wednesday, September 23, 2015 at 6:30 pm in the School Library

Child minding is available. Everyone is welcome! We value the contributions that our volunteer parents make to our school.

Please participate in our Parent Advisory
Council. You can make a difference at
General Currie Elementary.

Please join us!!